
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 92nd PVMA Annual Convention 

On Wednesday, February 19, 2025, the "92nd Annual Convention of the Philippine Veterinary Medical 
Association" was held in Davao City, Philippines. President Isao Kurauchi of the FOF delivered a 
lecture titled "One Health: From Fukuoka to Asia and the World." 

Dr. Corazon, the Treasurer of FAVA, was awarded the 

highest honor of the PVMA Outstanding Veterinarian 

Award (OVA). 

This award recognizes veterinarians who embody 

dedication, leadership, and invaluable service. 

Dr. Corazon continues to promote responsible 

veterinary practices and advocate for antimicrobial 

stewardship to address antimicrobial resistance, one 

of the greatest challenges in animal and human health. 


